
	

	

 
 
 
 
28 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
We warmly welcome you into school on International Day, this Thursday 30th January. Attached is 
the schedule of events; you may like to join us for the assembly or perhaps to look at the stalls 
from our various countries. A huge thank you to those parents who have contributed decorations 
or who plan to run stalls on Thursday.  
 
If you are setting up a stall, access for set-up is from 3:30pm on Wednesday and again from 6am 
Thursday morning. The stalls for the fair will be in the gym and performing arts studio this year. If 
you are contributing food, we would appreciate this arriving on the day, between 6:45am and 
7:45am as the first visitors to the stalls will arrive from 8am.  
 
We look forward to seeing you and your brightly dressed children! 
 
Liz Lamb 
Principal 
 
 

 
 

Time Activity 
7:20 to 8:10 Lesson One 
8:10 to 8:30 FS1, FS2 to visit the fair 
8:30 to 9:00 Y1, Y2 to visit the fair 

09:00 to 9:25 Y 1, 2 & 3 Break -  New Red Court & Astro 
9:30 to 9:55 Y4, Y5 & Y6 Break – New Red Court & Astro 

10:00 to 10:25 Assembly FS1, FS2, Y1 & Y2 – Old Red Court 
Secondary Break – New Red Court & Astro 

10:25 to 11:05 Assembly Y3 through Y12 – Old Red Court 
11:15 to 11:40 Y3 & Y4 to visit the fair 
11:45 to 12:10 Y5 & Y6 to visit the fair 
12:15 to 12:40 Y10, Y11 & Y12 to visit the fair 
12:40 to 1:05 Y7, Y8 & Y9 to visit the fair 
1:05 to 1:40 Stalls to pack away and mass clear up to begin 


